
 
 
 

 
OPEN NIGHT  

 
TUESDAY 18TH 
AUGUST 2020 

 
6.30 - 8.00pm 

 
Come along to the Te Atatu Intermediate 
School Open Night.  
 

6.30 – 6.50 pm – Opening address and vision for 2021 from the 
Principal, in the school hall. 
6.50 - 8.00 pm – View the school either individually or even as a 
guided tour by our students around the campus, to see the school in 
action. All classes will be ‘open’ for viewing, including specialist 
classes of Science, Art, Music, Performing Arts and Technology, as 
well as general classes.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. Enrolling can be done on the 
night. For further information about the school, including zoning, 
and enrolment forms, please visit www.teatatu.school.nz  
 


